
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

FY17 FULL YEAR RESULTS PRESENTATION DATE 
SYDNEY, 22 December 2017 – HT&E Limited (ASX: HT1) advises that it will announce its FY17 full year 
results for the period ending 31 December 2017 on Thursday 15 February 2018. 

HT&E will host an analyst and investor teleconference commencing at 9.00am (AEDT) on Thursday 15 
February 2018 following ASX lodgement of the full year results materials. Teleconference and webcast 
details will be released in advance, and will be accessible via the Investor Relations page of the HT&E 
website: investorcentre.htande.com.au. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Helen McCombie   Peter Brookes    
M: +61 411 756 248   M: +61 407 911 389  
E: hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com  E: pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com 
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